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Introducing the “Henderson 
Heartbeat” 

 
Welcome to the first edition of the “Henderson 
Heartbeat,” a new biweekly electronic newsletter 
for faculty and staff. The goal of this newsletter 
is to share important news—including events 
and staffing updates—and improve overall 
communication. Submit your news tips to 
press@hsu.edu. 

 

  

 

   

 

   

 

 

ASU System Board Approves No 
Tuition Increase at Henderson for 
FY24 

 
The ASU System Board of Trustees met June 8 
and approved no tuition increase for Henderson 
for the 2023-2024 academic year. HSU’s FY24 
budget includes $33,235,070 for educational 
and general operations and $8,252,776 for 
auxiliary operations. Other approvals include 
elimination of the broadcast and publication fees 
and authorization to proceed with additional 
grant-funded renovations at the Caddo Center.  
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HSU Band Camp Returns June 13-
17 and June 20-24 

 
Henderson Foundation is partnering with 
Henderson’s Music Department to relaunch 
HSU Band Camp for Summer 2023. Senior 
Band Camp is June 13-17, and Junior Band 
Camp is June 20-24. Starbucks plans limited 
operating hours during HSU Band Camp. 

 

  

 

   

 

   

 

 

Henderson Planetarium Plans 
Return to Programming for Fall 
2023 

 
The Henderson Planetarium, in the Reynolds 
Science Building, will soon announce a slate of 
fall programming for school groups. Additional 
plans are in progress with community groups for 
educational programming and events associated 
with the solar eclipse on April 8, 2024. 

 

  

 

   

 

   

 

 

ANCRC Awards Grants for Caddo 
Center, Barkman House 
Renovations 

 
The Arkansas Natural and Cultural Resources 
Council has awarded $1.4 million and $850,000 
grants, respectively, for renovations at the 
Caddo Center and Barkman House. The Caddo 
Center project is a continuation of renovations to 
create a one-stop location for admissions, 
financial aid, housing, and advising. Barkman 
House includes offices for alumni, development, 
marketing, and the foundation. Work will take 
place during the 2023-2024 academic year. 

   



 

 

 

Click Here to Submit Your News or Event  

 

 

FACULTY & STAFF NEWS 
 

 

 

New Hires 

 

Lloyd Jackson 
Associate Vice 
Chancellor of 
Advancement and 
Chief Fundraising 
Officer 

 

Julie Lacy 
Director of Student 
Activities 

  

Haley Grisham 
Professional Advisor 
within the Academic 
Advising Center 

 

  
  

Donovan Lee 
Coordinator for 
Greek Life 

    

 

 

Transfers 

 

Chanda Hooten 
has transferred to the 
registrar's office 
where she'll serve as 
the University 
Registrar. 

  

Kelci Martinez 
has transferred to 
academic advising 
where she'll serve as 
the Student-Athlete 
Academic Success 
Advisor. 

    

 

     

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

 

   

Heart StartFe brua ry 9 - 7:30  p.m. 
June 13 - 8:30 / 11:30 a.m. 
Henderson State Campus 
  

Learn More  

  

 

 

   

Senior Band 
CampFe brua ry 9 -  7:30 
June 13-17 
Henderson State Campus 

Learn More  

  

 

 

   

Junior Band 
CampFe brua ry 9 -  7:30 
June 20-24 
Henderson State Campus 

Learn More  

  

 

  

 

View Events Calendar  
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Henderson State University 

1100 Henderson Street 
Arkadelphia, Arkansas 71999 
  

 

The Henderson Heartbeat is a biweekly 
newsletter created by HSU Marketing and 
Communications and published for HSU 
faculty and staff. To submit news or event 
information, please email press@hsu.edu. 
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